Subject: Re: Lone Star Bottleheads - Houston, July 28
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sun, 15 Jul 2007 23:59:10 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Sure wish | could come, but Eddie is 10 months old now so my travel days are done for a while.
Mark Margiotta just hosted a Great Plains Audio Club meeting, and it was great. His Audio Note
gear sounds stunning. | should have taken some pics and posted them but | really didn't have the
time. Kinda have to delegate a lot these days.
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